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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Ava & Ethan 

Class 2 
Aadvik & Tobias 

Class 3 
Angel & Ellison 

Class 4 
Nancy & Isla 

Class 5 
La Min & Mark 

Class 6 
Evelyn & Teddy 

Nursery 
Harvey & Oakley 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Jenson 

Class 2 
Hadia 

Class 3 
Mohammad 

Class 4 
Amrit 

Class 5 
Dotty 

Class 6 
Carter 
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Friday 14th March 2025 

On Monday there was lots of excitement when some duck eggs 
arrived at school in an incubator. Over the week three eggs have 
hatched with the fourth hopefully hatching today. Year 2 have 
particularly enjoyed seeing the ducklings hatch, as they are learning 
about Life Cycles in Science. It is impossible to walk past without 
pausing to see what the ducklings are doing and if another one has 
hatched. The ducklings will be with us for at least another week and 
then they will be going to live on Mrs Franklin-Hackett’s farm.  
 

On Tuesday, Nursery and Reception had a visitor from Veolia who shared 
a story with them about rubbish collection and recycling. We have recently 
started recycling all our food waste including waste from school dinners.  

 

On Thursday a group of 20 Year 2 children took part in a football Festival 
at AFC Telford. They were brilliantly well-behaved and took part 
enthusiastically. Well done for representing our school so well.  

Next week’s word…. 

accident 

Attendance 
Whole School - 88.50% 
Class 1 - 92.31% 
Class 2 - 98.89% 
Class 3 - 83.69% 
Class 4 - 84.06% 
Class 5 - 86.67% 
Class 6 - 84.29% 
 

Lates = 14 

Lost Learning =   

1 hour 36 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 1  

Cost of living 

support 
 

There is information on our ‘Help & Support’ page 
(‘Parent’ tab) on our website about the cost of living. 
There is also a flyer available from the office or Mrs 

Butler with lots of helpful weblinks and QR codes. On the 
same page you can also find information about help with 

housing, fuel costs and landlords.  

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40 

£2 per day 
Please come to the main 

reception door for 
Breakfast Club. 

Friday  

8:30 - 

11:30  
in the Children’s 

Centre  

Older children 
We have had issues this week after school with older 

siblings on the school site which resulted in injuries to a 
child. If issues continue, we will write to the parents of 
the children involved informing them that their older 

child(ren) will not be allowed on the school site.  

Please can we remind parents that older and 

younger siblings should wait with parents before 

and after school and nursery  

 

Please make sure 

all your child’s 

school uniform, 

coat, shoes and PE 

kit is labelled with 

their name.  

Easter Competition 
 

Next week children will be voting to choose 
our end of term Easter competition. They will 
vote for either Easter Bonnets or Easter Egg 

Creations. As soon as the votes have 
been counted, we will let you know the 
winner so that you can get creative at 

home. More details next week.  


